DERBY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
35 Fifth Street '
Derby, Connecticut 06418

(203) 736-5027 fax (203) 736-5031 - www.derbyps.org

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

April 16,2019

Kara Dezelin

Scott Fish

55 Academy Hill Road
Derby, CT 06418

RE: Zachary Fish
CABE Student Leadership Award

Dear Ms. Dezelin and Mr. Fish,

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your son, Zachary, for being
chosen to receive the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education Student
Leadership Award.

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Zachary to our next
Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle

School Cafetorium.

We are very proud of Zachary!

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education
Rachael Caggiano, Principal, Derby Middle School
file



DERBY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

35 Fifth Street
Derby, Connecticut 06418

(203) 736-5027- fax (203) 736-5031 - www.derbyps.org

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

April 16,2019

Chi and Nghia Nguyen
87 David Humphreys Road
Derby, CT 06418

RE: Danthy Nguyen
CABE Student Leadership Award

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Nguyen,

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your daughter, Danthy, for being
chosen to receive the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education Student
Leadership Award.

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Danthy to our next
Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle
School Cafetorium.

We are very proud of Danthy!

Sincere.ly%f;f_)

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
‘Superintendent of Schools

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education
Rachael Caggiano, Principal, Derby Middle School
file



DERBY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
35 Fifth Street
Derby, Connecticut 06418

(203) 736-5027 fax (203) 736-5031 < www.derbyps.org

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

April 16,2019

Addie Howell
Timothy Jordan
33 Oak Street
Derby, CT 06418

RE: Timothy Jordan
CABE Student Leadership Award

Dear Ms. Howell and Mr. Jordan,

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your son, Timothy, for being
chosen to receive the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education Student
Leadership Award.

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Timothy to our next
Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle

School Cafetorium.

We are very proud of Timothy!

Superintendent of Schools

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education
Martin Pascale, Principal, Derby High School
file



DERBY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

35 Fifth Street
Derby, Connecticut 06418

(203) 736-5027- fax (203) 736-5031 - www.derbyps.org

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

April 16, 2019

Peter and Alicia Olenoski
8 Commodore Hull Drive
Derby, CT 06418

RE: Kaylee Olenoski
CABE Student Leadership Award

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Olenoski,

The Derby Board of Education would like to recognize your daughter, Kaylee, for being
chosen to receive the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education Student
Leadership Award.

On behalf of the Board of Education and myself, I invite you and Kaylee to our next
Board meeting scheduled for Tuesday, May 7, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the Derby Middle

School Cafetorium.

We are very proud of Kaylee!

Dr. Matthew J. Conway, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools

cc: Jim Gildea, Chairman, Board of Education
Martin Pascale, Principal, Derby High School
file



